
Bradley Adds Mazie Bryant to
Healthcare Practice
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce that
Mazie Bryant has joined the firm’s Birmingham office as an
associate. She is a member of the firm’s Healthcare Practice
Group.

“We are pleased to welcome Mazie to the firm and know she will
be a valuable addition to our team in delivering exceptional
service  to  our  clients,”  said  Bradley  Birmingham  Office
Managing Partner Dawn Helms Sharff.

Ms.  Bryant  represents  healthcare  providers,  practices,
associations, and other entities in various business and legal
matters,  including  state  and  federal  regulatory  compliance
issues.  She  regularly  assists  clients  navigate  intricate
healthcare-related  regulatory  requirements,  such  as  state
certificate of need laws, state and federal licensure laws,
and HIPAA regulations. Ms. Bryant also advises clients on
state legislation and legislative reform with a healthcare
focus.

A graduate of the University of Alabama School of Law, Ms.
Bryant is a member of the American Health Law Association as
well as the Alabama State and Birmingham Bar Associations. She
is also a member of the Birmingham Medical Group Management
Association.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s nearly 550 lawyers represent regional, national and
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international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.


